
August 2, 2011 

 

Comments from United Kingdom on the Approval by mail: Colombia -                                                         

Strategic Public Transportation Systems (SETP) Program 

 

Dear Patricia, 
  
Many thanks for circulating this project proposal.  While this is clearly a sound project, we are unable to 
adequately evaluate it as it does not explicitly address any of the CTF investment criteria.  I would 
therefore request that the project team supplement the proposal with a section that addresses these 
criteria in detail.  We will not be able to give our approval to this project until this is done. 
  
Kind regards, 
  
Simon 
  

_________________________________ 

SIMON RATCLIFFE 

Energy Advisor | Policy and Research Division 

UK Department for International Development (DFID) 

 


